
DATES TO REMEMBER  

Week commencing 

Monday 7th December 

–Y3/4 NSPCC ‘Pants 

Rule’ 

Thursday 17th 

December—Christmas 

Dinner, Online 

Pantomime, Non-

uniform Party clothes. 

School finishes for 

Christmas on Friday 18th 

December.  The classes 

will finish an hour 

earlier on that day.  The 

finishing times are as 

follows:  

 Y3 classes will finish 
at 2pm 

 Y5 classes will finish 
at 2:10pm 

 Y4 classes will finish 
at 2:20pm 

 Y6 classes will finish 
at 2:30pm 

 
INSET day—4th January 

2021.  School Closed to 

pupils. 

All children return to 

school on Tuesday 5th 

January 2021. 

Year 3/4 NSPCC  ‘Pants Rule’ 
During the week of Monday 7th Dec, Year 3 and Year 4 will be learning 
about the 'Pants Rule' which has been created by NSPCC. 'Pants' helps 
children understand that their body belongs to them, and they should tell 
someone they trust if anything makes them feel upset or worried. 
If you would like some more information relating to 'Pants' then please see 
the following NSPCC link: 
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/support-for-parents/pants
-underwear-rule/ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Collecting Children 
Please can we remind you not to walk in between or lean against the parked 
cars on the driveway when collecting children. We do not want staff cars 
damaged.  
 
A Science Competition not to be missed!  
The Young Imagineers have organised a 
fantastic national Science competition running  
until Sunday 31st January:  
“What invention would you create to make 
tomorrow’s world a better place?” 
The Young Imagineers Challenge invites young people to think about the 
important issues they feel the world faces today and pick one thing they 
would like to see solved in the future - based on the theme of making 
tomorrow’s world a better place!  To help guide young minds, we’ve split 
the challenges into three categories; health, sustainability and technology. 
The winners for each category will receive Science prizes for themselves 
and their school. For more details and to enter, please use the following 
link: https://youngimagineers.equinor.com/entries/  
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Christmas Lunch—Thursday 17th December 
Please return completed order forms for the Christmas Lunch by Friday  
11th December so that we can inform the Caterers of numbers. 
 
School Finishing Times on Friday 18th December 
Y3 classes will finish at 2pm 
Y5 classes will finish at 2:10pm 
Y4 classes will finish at 2:20pm 
Y6 classes will finish at 2:30pm 
 
Inset Day Monday 4th January 2021—School closed to pupils. 
 
All children return to school on Tuesday 5th January 2021. 
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